
Public Hearing #1        November 17, 2016 

 

The Mayor and Council met at 4 Homer Street on Thursday, November 17, 2016, 6:00 p.m. for Public 

Hearing #1 on the proposed 2017 Budget. 

Present: Mayor Richard Presley, Councilmembers Kathy Bush, Junior Hardy, Scott Harper, and  

  Charlie Howington, City Administrator/City Clerk Barbara Thomas. 

Mayor Presley opened the meeting up for Public Comment on the 2017 Budget.  

There was no questions or comment from the public. 

Mayor Presley closed the hearing a 6:17 p.m.. 

Barbara Thomas      December 5, 2016 
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